
ISSUED: October 30, 2017 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

UM 1837 

In the Matter of 

PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF 
OREGON, 

Investigation into the Treatment ofNew 
Facility Direct Access Load. 

DISPOSITION: MOTION GRANTED 

RULING 

On October 27, 2017, the Commission Staff filed a motion requesting a change in 
the procedural schedule in this docket. According to Staff, circumstances caused a 
workshop that had been scheduled for October 25, 2017, to be rescheduled for 
November 6, 2017. That change then necessitates a change in the dates for the 
opening and closing comments that are intended to reflect the results of the 
workshop. 

Presently the date set for filing opening comments is November 9, 2017. Staff 
proposes that the dates be changed to November 22, 2017, for opening comments, 
and December 19, 2017, for reply comments. 

Staff states that no party objects to its motion and requests expedited 
consideration. 

For good cause shown, I grant Staffs motion. The date set for opening comments 
is November 22, 2017. The date set for reply comments is December 19, 2017. 

Dated this 30th day of October, 2017, at Salem, Oregon. 

Patrick Power 
Administrative Law Judge 


